RINO of the Month October 2024

It's October, which means Halloween is right around the corner. When selecting a
costume, it's good practice to always consider your audience.

If you're looking to scare a Wyoming RINO, dress up as a piece of campaign
mail. For added effect, include a list of recorded votes on issues important to
Republicans. Spooky!

If you're going for laughs, try a Governor Gordon costume. It seems everyone
-- left, right, and center -- is fed up with the Governor. Throwing a little fun his
way is sure to be a crowdpleaser.

You could also dress up as a donkey in disguise. Senator Wendy Schuler,
this month's RINO of the Month Award winner, is a perfect example of this
classic costume.

Sen. Wendy Schuler When discussing your Second Amendment rights in September's Judiciary Committee meeting, Senator
Schuler reasoned that since the government has infringed upon the right to bear arms, the right to bear
arms doesn't really exist anymore.

According to Wendy, we don't need to bother with restoring the Second Amendment because people "haven't had those rights in
over 20 years."

When big government erases another fundamental constitutional right, will Senator Schuler stand up for freedom, or will she
continue to roll over?

You can contact Senator Schuler and ask her why your children and grandchildren don't deserve to enjoy their God-given

liberties. (307) 679-6774, Wendy.Schuler@wyoleg.gov

"you didn't lose any rights because you haven't had those rights"
~ Senator Wendy Schuler

Term ends: 2027
Previous Awards
April 2024

August 2022
What is a RINO? A Republican in Name Only

Have you as a loyal Republican, gone to the polls year after year, voting for candidates with an “R” beside their name, trusting they would legislate
and vote like a Republican but only to be disappointed?

Don’t feel bad — so have we.

The time is long overdue to hold politicians accountable for big government, big regulation, big taxation laws — values that the Republican party does
NOT support.

This is the primary reason WyoRINO.com was created — to expose liberal Wyoming Republicans who violate our Wyoming Republican values.

DISCLAIMER: Ride for the Brand, Wyoming is not affiliated with any other person, organization, political party or publication and does not speak for anyone
but itself. The views and opinions expressed herein are those of Ride for the Brand, Wyoming only, and do not represent the view, opinion, official policy or
position of any other person, organization, political party or publication whatsoever with which its members have been, are now, or will be affiliated with in the
future.
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